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Update from Kenya:   

We’re pleased to report that the Kenyan authorities 
have completed their health inspection of the new 

home, and they are 
pleased with the size of the 
home and the outdoor 
space for the boys to play.   

We are planning to 
welcome two new boys 
into the home this month. 
That will bring our 
numbers to a total of 31 
boys (21 under 18 and 10 
aged 18 or older).  

Sponsorship Program:  

We are grateful for your support of the sponsorship 
program. All but one of the most recent new boys are 
now sponsored. But with two boys arriving in March, 

there is an 
opportunity to fund 
meals, clothing, 
education, medi-
cation, and toiletries 
for one of our little 
boys for $170 per 
month. In some 
cases, we have 
groups of 3 or 4 

people sponsoring a boy.  We’d love to discuss this 
with you. The picture above is of the three newest 
boys heading off for school. 

Tax Receipts: 

We now have issued charitable donation tax receipts 
to all donors in 2020. Note that if you donated through 
Canada Helps, your receipt is provided directly by 
Canada Helps. Life4Kids Canada is sincerely grateful 
for the wonderful support received in what was a 
challenging but encouraging year. 

 

COVID-19 in Kenya: 
The pandemic has had a dramatic effect in Kenya. 
Schools in Nairobi were closed from March until 
January. But now, news has been released that 
vaccines will be available beginning early in March.  

Big Boys: 

You have heard us 
refer to the “big boys”. 
These boys have 
been part of Life4 
Kids for more than a 
decade in most 
cases. Seven of the 
“big boys” are pictured here. They are all in school. 

Life4Kids Canada Board: 

The Secretary of the Canada Board of Life4Kids is 
Nancy Hargave, a retired Respiratory Therapist. 

Nancy also serves on the 
Friends of Awenda board, and 
Penetanguishene Lions Club, 
and volunteers for the OSPCA 
fundraising committee. 

 

Kenya Board: 

We have introduced you to two Kenya Board 
Members: Executive Director Jane Wasike, and Inger 
Bremvik, Kenya 
Board Treasurer. 
Pictured here is the 
most recent addition 
to that Board, 
Shadrack Onzago 
Mang’ere & his wife 
Grace. 

 


